FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information.

1. The total number of CCTV cameras currently operated by the council
This information is published on the council's open data platform. Therefore, this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/cctv-cameras/information/
2. The total amount spent on the installation and maintenance of CCTV cameras in the 2020 calendar year
The cctv system is split into two sectors. These are supported by different contracts:

Openview system – predominantly residential areas - £38,145.00  

Tyco system – Traffic and Public Space cameras - £111,800.67

Installation of New Traffic cameras in 2020 -  £20,513

Plus, Haymarket Multistorey Car Park Expansion/Replacement CCTV system -  £86,689

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
